
Government of Meghalaya 
Office of The Superintendent of Police, 
Ri-Bhoi District, Nongpoh 
Meghalaya-793102 

PRESS RELEASE 

Telephone No:0368232304 
EmaillD:sp.rb-meg@nic.in. 

This is for general information of the public of l-Shillong Parliamentary Constituency 

within Ri Bhoi District and in connection with the upcoming Lok Sabha Election-2024, for 

complaints on Election related matter in the District, the following mobile numb er may be 

contacted:-

Mobile No: +918730940080/+919856084514 

Sd/-
(Shri. Jagpal Singh Dhanoa, IPS) 

Superintendent of Police 

Ri-Bhoi District, Nongpoh 
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